
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Mindful that the Primary 4 children from both Ballylifford PS and Derrychrin PS would 
have been celebrating their First Communion on Saturday 16th May.  
Rev. Fr Peter Donnelly will celebrate a special Mass for all First Communicants. We invite 
you to join us for Live Mass from St. Patrick’s Church, Ballinderry on Saturday 16th May 
2020 at 10am via the Facebook link St. Patrick’s Church Ballinderry 

 
 
To help us celebrate, we would like you to email a photograph of your child to the school 
email address and their teachers will create a Pic Collage/Slideshow of both classes to 
remember them on what should have been a very special day for them. Photographs 
should be emailed through before 5pm on Thursday 14th May. 
 

Ballylifford PS pupils – shurl349@c2kni.net 
 

Derrychrin PS pupils – nhassan418@c2kni.net 
 
 
John O’Neill (Sperrins Photography) has kindly offered to take photographs of all First 
Communicants at their front door / garden area adhering to social distancing guidelines. If 
you would like to have a photograph taken, please contact John via his Facebook/Twitter 
accounts or email him at info@sperrinsphotography.com 
 

This would have been a very special occasion for all the families, especially the children 
preparing to celebrate First Holy Communion and to receive the Blessed Sacrament for 
the first time. We shall, please God, share this special day in the life of our Parish when 
circumstances permit. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr John McCormack and Mr Ciaran McElroy 

    Parish of St. Patrick’s Ballinderry 

   Mass for the First Communicants       

of 

     Ballylifford PS and Derrychrin PS      

 

 

A private message has been sent to all P4 

parents containing their teacher email 

address in order to send pupil photos. 

Thanks 
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